
Accessibility Policy 

SGM Alliance is committed to providing a website that is accessible and inclusive of a wide 
audience. SGM Alliance is working to improve the accessibility of our website. We understand 
that people with varying disabilities may seek information on our website, and our goal is to 
provide such individuals access to the content and features of the website. If any content, feature, 
or functionality is not available or accessible to you, please contact us at 
Legal@SGMAlliance.org.  

The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) provides standards for improving website 
accessibility for people with disabilities. We are working toward the SGMAlliance.org website 
meeting the WCAG 2.2 Level AA standard.  
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